
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Pop-Up Bookshop – Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 
We are really pleased to inform you that your child has been gifted a £7 voucher by 
the Welsh Government to spend on a book of their choice. The book they choose will 
be theirs to keep and enjoy.  This is part of the ongoing Love Reading Caru Darllen 
programme from the Welsh Government to develop a lifelong love of reading. 
 
With the help of Victoria Bookshop in Haverfordwest, we are running a Pop-Up 
Bookshop in school to give your child a wide selection of amazing books to choose 
from. 
 
If your child is in Years 7 and 8, this will take place on Monday 29th April 2024; and 
if they are in Years 9, 10 and 11, it will be on Tuesday 30th April 2024. Full details of 
timings will be shared with learners in school, along with some suggestions of books 
they might like to choose. 
 
Should your child have a request for a particular book, please ask them to call in 
and see me in the Library as soon as possible so that I can place an order with the 
bookshop for their chosen book. 
 
As some books might cost more than £7 (most fiction books currently cost between 
£6 and £10), you might wish to send your child with money to cover the extra if 
needed. 
 
Should you have any questions about this fantastic opportunity for your child to 
choose a book to keep, please do get in touch with me via library@yht.wales or 01646 
682461. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Liz Smith 
Librarian 
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